
I request that you give this to the Rules Committee Members.  
 

 The first bill is SB1515 and is a proposal to explore the feasibility of Internet 
Voting. I am urging a NO vote 

 

 The other is SB1564.  

 I want to support this great bill with a big YES! This would restore some of the 
accounting processes that were taken out in 2013. Also it would give observers in 
each county additional opportunities for ballot observation of defective ballots. Ballots 
that must be enhanced or duplicated.  This will improve ballot accountability. 

 

 Thank You for your consideration, 

 

 Gary Ernst 

 14941 S Bayberry Drive 

 Oregon City, OR  97045 

 


